Brian Davern

I am in total support of adding a ORW designation to the Green River (tributary to the NF Toutle).
Upper elevations at the top of watersheds will become increasingly important as flows decrease and
temperatures increase from the effects of climate change. Stream rehabilitation efforts downstream
of the proposed area make the protection of it even more important.



